
 
 
 
No. CIG 014 / 2015 
 
              July 2nd, 2015 
 
 
Re   :  Report on the Utilization of Fund from Capital Increased  
 
Dear:  President, 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

 
 
 C.I. Group Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to report the 

utilization of fund from capital increased deriving from exercising of warrants to 

purchase the Company’s ordinary shares under CIG-W5 during January to June 2015 

that there was no person to use his/her right to exercise the CIG-W5. Therefore, the 

company did not get any increased fund during the referred period.  

 
 
 

Please be informed accordingly.    
 
 

  Yours Sincerely,  
          

        C.I.Group Public Company Limited 
 
 
 
 

      (Mr.Aree   Poomsanoh) 

          Managing Director  

 


